
 
 

Tuckessee Turners 
 

Woodturners from North Central TN and South Central Kentucky 
 

We provide an environment for beginning woodturners to get started with minimal start up cost 

 July 2018 Newsletter 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

August program 
President Steve will be doing some shop tips / demo / tool making as well as a precision 
drilling and tapping demo. 
 
  
July program 
The program was presented by President Steve who showed a couple of videos from the AAW 
web site.  One was centered on a Double Axis Square Turned Bowl.  The second was “Wood 
Turning Epoxy Bowl” which showed how to make an Epoxy coated Bowl that could be used as 
a sink 

 
 
Club Activities for 2018….. 
 
Monthly Club Meetings - 1st Mondays 
  
 Monday, July 2nd 
 Monday, August 6th 
 
Monthly Turn-ins - 4th Saturdays 
 Turn-ins are suspended during the months of June, July, and August 
Next turn-in will be September 22nd 
 
 
Tuesday Evening Workshop 
 Tuesdays prior to the Sat. turn-ins 
  Tuesday, August 21st  



 
Market Place, Clarksville Square 
 Aug. 11th, & 25th 
 Sept. 15th & 29th 
 Oct. 13th  
 
 
 
 
 

  



Show 'n Tell 
 
Max Harris 

 
Natural Edge Cherry Bowl 
 
 

 
Natural Edge Cherry Bowl 
 



Jim Mason 

 
Three Legged Bowl demonstrated previously and donated to the club for sale. 
 
 

 
Three Sided Cherry Box with Finial 



 
Maple Bowl with Black Gesso and Carved Band 
 

 
Maple Vase with Heartwood Showing on One Side 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Steve Sabinash 

 
Padauk Perfume Mister 
 

 
Cherry Bowl 



Tuckessee Woodturners 
July 2, 2018 Club Meeting Minutes 

 
The July 2018 Tuckessee Woodturners Club Meeting was called to order by President Steve 
Sabinash at 7:07 pm on Monday July 2nd at the FOP Lodge 2576 North Ford Street in 
Clarksville TN.   
 
President Steve advised John Duzan had indicated he would be willing to serve as the club 
Vice-President.  A motion was made by Max Harris, seconded by Bob Forsythe and passed 
electing John as the club vice-president.  Thanks John! 
 
John was not present at the meeting but sent a message by President Steve reminding the club 
that the Dickson Club still needs help for the youth woodturning program they will be 
sponsoring in July. 
 
President Steve reminded us of our participation in the Downtown Farmer’s Market.  We are 
signed up for schedule B which includes the following dates: 

July 14th 

July 28th 

August 11th 

August 25th 

September 15th 

September 29th 

October 13th  
 
Mike Canfield and Bob Forsythe said they would participate in the July 14th Market. 
 
President Steve also reminded us of the Homemade Holiday which will come up in November.  
We should receive registration information in August.   
 
Treasurer Bob Forsythe reported the club bank balance is $1,150.26. 
 

Jim Mason told us that Ben Ferguson has agreed to take over duties as the Newsletter Editor.  
Jim has done a great job as Editor for many years and wants more time to turn wood.  Jim, 
thanks for a job well done!  
 
Jim Mason brought in wood for club members to take.  President Steve says he will be bringing 
in wood this fall.  He has many trees to cut once the weather is a little cooler. 
 
Charlie Putnam reported that an old-time turner, Paul Ferrell had suffered a devastating fire 
and lost everything.  Paul has demonstrated for our club several years ago.  He is known as the 
“Bare Foot Turner”.  Paul’s wife is a Potter.  President Steve will contact him and see how we 



can best help Paul out.  Bob Forsythe made a motion to donate $100.00 to Paul based on what 
Steve finds out.  The motion was seconded by Jim Mason and passed. 
 
Drawings were held for Craft Supply gift certificates. 
 
Each meeting, members bring in projects they have been working on and show them during 
“Show & Tell”.  Items displayed this month included: 
Jim Mason -  The finished bowl he started during a club demonstration several 

months ago.  He is donating it to the club to sell. 
 A three-sided Box with Finial on top. 
 A Bowl & Vase. 
 
Max Harris -  Two Natural Edge Cherry Bowls. 
 
Steve Sabinash -  A Perfume Mister made from Padauk. 
 Cherry Bowl. 
 
The program was presented by President Steve who showed a couple of videos from the AAW 
web site.  One was centered on a Double Axis Square Turned Bowl.  The second was “Wood 
Turning Epoxy Bowl” which showed how to make an Epoxy coated Bowl that could be used as 
a sink.   
 
Thanks Steve for an interesting and informative presentation! 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 pm. 
Charles B. Wall 
Secretary 
 
  



 
Woodturning Clubs of Interest… 

 
American Association of Woodturners 

www.woodturner.org 
 

Tennessee Association of Woodturners 
Nashville, TN 

www.tnwoodturners.org 
 

Duck River Woodturners Club, 
Columbia, TN 

www.duckriverwoodturners.com 
 

Tri-State Woodturners Club 
Chattanooga, TN 

www.tristatewoodturners.com 
 

Blue Grass Area Woodturners 
Lexington, KY     

www.bluegrassareawoodturners.org 
 

Louisville Area Woodturners 
Louisville, KY   

www.louisvilleareawoodturners.org 
 
 

Cumberland Woodturners 
 

Crossville, TN    
www.cumberlandwoodturners.com 

 
 

Smokey Mountain Woodturners 
Knoxville, TN  

smokeymountainwoodturners.org 
 

West Tennessee Woodturners 
Jackson, TN 

www.tristatewoodturners.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tuckessee Woodturners 
Board Officers, Directors & Chairmen 

 
President  – Steve Sabinash 

931 221 0603 
ssabinash@gmail.com 

 
Vice President – John Duzan 

 
Secretary  - Charles Wall 

931 624 3716 
wallc@apsu.edu 

 
Treasurer  - Bob Forsythe 

031 241 0342 
rmforsythe@charter.net 

 
Editor and Website - Ben Ferguson 

970 219 3983 
benjamin@fergusongis.com 

 
 

Our Club Website 
http://www.tuckessee.org 

 
Our Location 

2576 N. Ford Street (New Providence) 
Clarksville, TN   37040 

 
 
        Directions to Club Meeting Place 
 
FROM THE SOUTH: Take N. 2nd Street north 
onto Hwy 41A (Providence Blvd), Turn Right on 
Market St, Turn Right on Chapel St, Turn Left on 
North Ford St. About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, 
continue about ½ mile to the last building on the 
Left. (F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
FROM THE NORTH: From Hwy 41A (Providence 
Blvd) turn left on Chapel St  About  ¼ mi. turn left 
on North Ford St.  About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, 
continue about ½ mile to the last building on the 
Left. (F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
Regardless of which route you take you will think 
you are lost before you arrive.
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